
 

                                               

    
Dear parents and carers, 

It is wonderful that you and your family will be joining our school community and we are looking forward to 

working together to settle your child and enjoy seeing how they grow in confidence and learn.  

We would like to invite you to a welcome evening on Thursday 20th June at 6pm.   

 The evening will consist of a short introduction about what Reception will be like for your child, a chance to 

meet and chat to the staff and time to look around the learning environment indoors and outdoors. There 

will be lots of opportunities to ask any questions too.  

You will also receive your information pack which will have everything you need to know for September 

including start dates and times. 

Please contact the school office to confirm you will be attending the meeting or email Mrs Walker at 

laura.walker@whitelaith.leeds.sch.uk.   

Thankyou  

We look forward to meeting you. 

 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Walker and the Early Year Team 

 

 

 
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs N Sheerin 
headteacher@whitelaith.leeds.sch.uk 

Naburn Drive 

Whinmoor 
Leeds  

LS14 2BL 
Tel: 0113 2930280   

Fax: 0113 2946800 
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